
 
 

 

 

18 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
KS4 Options 
 
Just a polite reminder that the completed options forms are due by the end of Friday 21 March. The main 
options need to be selected on MCAS. If you experience any problems using this, you can access this on a PC. 
If there are still issues, please email me directly at jcollett@sackvilleschool.org.uk.  
 
Please also complete the Google Form below which collects your childs’ preference for science, as well as 
some feedback on the process. 
 
Options - Science and Feedback 
 
Please remember subject details can be reviewed at: 
 
https://ks4options.sackvilleschool.org.uk/ 
 
 
Thanks for your ongoing support. We will be in contact in early May with the proposed options for each 
child. At this point, students will have a window of opportunity to make changes. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

   
  
 

Mr J Collett   Mr J Beaver 
Assistant Head Holmes Community Leader / Year 9 Coordinator 
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